
                                                 STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

                       SELECTMEN 

    MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 2, 2017 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Eric Eichner.  

The quickbooks payroll would not override  to allow the 12/31/2016 payroll date 

The selectmen signed the payroll. 

The selectmen signed and paid  bills for Dec. 2106. 

The selectmen signed the EFTPS. 

John Davis spoke with the selectmen about the driveway application for Desliets on the Farm Road citing 

concerns over the culvert placement and the lack of ditch line. His suggestion is to widen the road.  

The selectmen discussed the town clerks budget for 2017. 

Matt Barrett spoke with the selectmen about setting dates for the Budget Committee to meet.  

Bruce Smith stated Mrs. Hurst has not contacted the tax collector yet. 

The selectmen started working on the town report.  

Jay Croteau is still working on the Temporary Assigned Duty for Primex.  

January 25,2017 will be thefirst day of candidates to sign up with the town clerk.  

A copy of the Eversource  tax card was sent to the Board Of Tax and Land Appeals.  

Jay Croteau will ask Barbara Patnode to send a letter requesting the subdivisions roads to be accepted 

by the town to be added to the warrant.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion .The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

Eric Eichner motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

 



  


